
 
 
 
Dear Homeowners, 
Peaceful Valley HOA Fun Committee invites you to participate in a Neighborhood 
Christmas Decoration Contest. We thought it would be fun to have a contest for those 
who love to decorate!  
 
Each homeowner can vote for their favorite house. The ballot box will be at the mailbox 
of the Wagners @ 9540 Bentgrass.  Drive by and write the address of the home you like 
best and put it in the box.  
 
The voting will be from December 15th through the 24th. The winner will be announced 
after the 25th. The winner will receive a gift card from Lowe’s! Hope everyone 
participates in voting!  
 
We wish you and yours a very Happy Holiday! 
PVHOA Fun Committee. 
 
 
 

 
 


